Dear Valued Customer.
Please note, there will be price increase on some our lineup from the 1st June, 2019.

The price increase is necessary in order to keep up with inflation and

increase cost from freight forwarders, vendors and etc.

We will always try our best to provide our the best service as well as good value of money.
We appreciate your understanding,

support and encouragement since from we start the business.

Please feel free to let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you very much.

Best regards
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